
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 7 OF THE 

EFFECTIVE GOVERNANCE AND OVERSIGHT TASK FORCE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on December 8, 2020 

 
 
The Effective Governance and Oversight Task Force electronic meeting scheduled for 

November 25, 2020 at 5:00 pm failed to reach quorum and therefore did not take place.  

A roll call was taken at 5:30 pm with the following Members and Staff in attendance:  

MEMBERS PRESENT Staff Present: 

Councillor Tony Carella, Chair 

Councillor Alan Shefman 

Mary Betty Padula 

Deven Sandhu 

Elliott Silverstein 

 

Guest Present: 

Jeffrey Abrams 

Todd Coles, City Clerk 

Kathy Kestides, Director, Transformation and 
Strategy 

Jim Harnum, City Manager 

Wendy Law, Deputy City Manager, 
Administrative Services & City Solicitor 

Kevin Shapiro, Internal Auditor 

Rose Magnifico, Council / Committee 
Administrator 

 

 

 

 


